
Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter
April 4, 2018

REMINDER!!!
When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors.  Students walking in front of buses is very 

unsafe.
If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email 

ahurley@crestridge.org 
BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Dates to Remember:
Apr. 10 --  PTO Meeting
Apr. 12 --  ASC Family Night
Apr. 13 -- NO SCHOOL
Apr. 16-20 --  Book Fair
Apr. 19 --  K-6 Spring Concert @ 7 pm
Apr. 23 --  Kindergarten Field Trip
Apr. 23 - May 4 -- MAP Testing (3, 4, 5, 6 grades)
Apr. 25 -- 2nd Grade Field Trip
Apr. 26 -- 1st Grade Field Trip
Apr. 27 -- 1st-3rd Grade AR Lock in

After School News

Cougar Club is having a family craft night 
on Thursday, April 12. 

Dinner will be at 6:00 with a craft to follow.

We offer homework help and a snack daily plus instructional 
activities. Tutoring is available upon request. Contact Cyndi if 

you have further questions. Students are welcome to join 
anytime. Enrollment forms and parent handbooks are in the 

office. Enrollment forms need to be turned in before your 
child stays.

For more information contact Cyndi Shackelford @ 
cshackelford@crestridge.org

Big Smiles will be here May 7, 8, 9, and 10. If you are 
not signed up and would like to be, call Ms. 
Crystal at 660-656-3315 ext 174.

MAP Testing for grades 3, 4, 5, and 6 is 
scheduled for April 23 - May 4.  If you need to 
schedule an appointment for your child during 
these dates, please make the appointment in 
the afternoon as testing is done in the 
morning.  Thanks, Mrs. Cave

SUMMER SCHOOL IS COMING!!!
When: May 29-June 29
Time: 8am-3pm every day
Who: Any incoming Kindergartner thru 8th Grade
Theme: Explore, Discover, Dream
Transportation will be available
No AƏter School Care will be provided

PTO Math Pledges…
Students worked very hard on their math test for the Math 
Rock Fundraiser last Wednesday. Look for the pledge 
sheets with your totals and send them back to school April 
4 thru the 11th!!! Thanks for all your support! 
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